
 

        

 

We Are Stronger, Together  
I hear by command you, be strong and courageous. Do not be frightened or 

dismayed, for the Lord your God is with you wherever you go. 
JOSHUA 1: 9 

    

 

 

  

To my beloved Mothers’ Union family across the 
globe, 
  
From near and far, I greet you with the love and 
courage of Jesus Christ. So much has happened with 
Covid-19 declared a pandemic and governments 
advising us to increasingly take precautions to avoid 
the spread of the virus. We have to come to terms 
with a lot in such a short time. 

   

But, in times like these, I encourage you to take heart, and do not fear because the 
Lord your God is by your side. An ever-present help in times of trouble. As many of 
us are called into self-isolation and church services postponed until further notice, 
we must find ways to stay connected and support each other as best we can. You 
can find our useful resources below. 
  
If you had planned to attend a Mothering Sunday service this weekend, you can 
still join with us at 1:15pm on BBC One as we will be featured on BBC Songs of 
Praise. Watch with us on 22nd March, Mothering Sunday as Mothers’ Union in 
Worthing support women, including through incredibly difficult times.  
  
As individuals, we are bold and brave, full of courage and compassion and ever so 
loving.  
Yours in Christ, 
  
Sheran Harper | Worldwide President | Mothers' Union 

   

 
 
 
    

 

https://dmtrk.net/1I8Y-6SP8V-8M28YQ-3ZZNK8-1/c.aspx

